
Announcements
The September LCF Connection is here! If you’re needing a little extra encouragement to
keep fighting the good fight, this edition is it! The LCF Connection is available in the foyer,
as a PDF via email, or digitally on LCF’s website.

She Dreams Again is a ministry based in Plain City that provides a new start for local
trafficked women. They are hosting a 5K fundraiser at the Jim Simmons Trail in Marysville
this Saturday, September 14th. Additional details can be found at shedreamsagain.org or
on their Facebook page. If you have any questions, feel free to contact Jeremy Troyer.

Shiloh Music Academy will be offering a 10 session beginning guitar class on Monday
evenings from 6-7 pm, September 16th–November 18th, at Shiloh Mennonite Church. The
cost for the course is $110 plus the purchase of a book. Contact Ken Miller at
kenjenmusic@gmail.com for more information or to register.

Our Sunday worship service will be “relocated” on Sunday, September 22nd. We invite all
of you to join for an outdoor worship service by the creek on the Heading’s property. The
service will begin at 10:30 am and will be followed by a potluck meal. Please bring a chair
or blanket to sit on as well as a side dish and/or a dessert to share. Hamburgers, hot dogs,
drinks, and tableware will be provided. You are welcome to bring games and hang around
as long as you’d like in the afternoon. If you have questions, contact Sharon Headings.

Baptism is an outward sign of an inward commitment that someone has made to follow
Jesus. If you are interested in being baptized after our upcoming outdoor service or have
questions, please talk with Pastor Rob.

If you are new to LCF, would like to become a member, or simply want to learn more about
who we are, we invite you to be a part of our next LCF 101 class on Sunday, October 6th,
from 6-8 pm at Rob and Doris’s home. If you would like to participate in it, let Rob or Doris
know.

Come let us all unite to sing! All are invited to participate in the Just Our Voices hymn sing
planned for Sunday, September 22nd, at 7 pm at Shiloh Mennonite Church.

Rosedale Bible College is hosting another multi-youth group worship night on October
2nd in the chapel at 7 pm. There will be a snack and games afterward.

The Benevolence Team is coordinating a service project for Christmas that will involve all
of us at LCF. We will be providing gift bags for the residents of a local nursing home.
There will be a box in the foyer to donate items. Please bring new items in their original
packaging. The schedule is:
September: lightweight soft blanket
October: warm socks
November: large print word search books
December: chapstick and small tubes of hand lotion
We ask that we all pray for all of the residents and give as you are able. Contact Sandy
Hauge with any questions.
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Welcome
to London ChristianFellowship

Welcome and Call to Worship: Naomy Ndungu
Worship in Song: Rob Swartz
Worship in Giving
Scripture: Jeremiah 31:31-37 read by Pam Stanforth
Children’s Sunday School
Message: Reuben Sairs

Title: What Was it Like to Be There?
Text: Matthew 9:18-38

Closing and Benediction: Naomy Ndungu

Today:
Ushers: Phil Elfrink (safety), Derek Elfrink
Greeters: Joe & Angie Stukey
Coffee: Dale & Sharon Headings
Nursery: Harmony Devlin, Shannon Scheffel

Next Week:
Moderator: Vicki Sairs
Scripture Reader: Angie Stukey
Worship: Keith Scheffel
Sermon: Rob Swartz
Ushers: Tim Shay (safety), Jeff Gates
Greeters: Joseph & Kerry Molina
Coffee: Joe & Angie Stukey
Nursery: Ella Hostetler, Naomy Ndungu

Childcare is available in the nursery during the morning service for children two
years old and under. If you have questions, contact Harmony Devlin.

Fall Sunday School classes for children (new class arrangement):
● Preschool (ages 3-4) - taught by Lisa Miller in the preschool room
● Early Elementary (grades K-1) - taught by EJ in room 101
● Elementary (grades 2-4) - taught by Anna King in room 102
● Middle School (grades 5-8) - taught by Becky Hostetler in room 103

If you have a praise or prayer request, you are welcome to share it with our
LCF family on BAND or text it to 740-490-2121. If you would like to meet with
others to pray and/or be prayed for, we invite you to join us on Sunday mornings
from 10-10:15 in the pastor’s office.

Wednesday evening prayer time is taking a break over the summer. We hope to
see you on the screen again soon!

We offer various ways for you to give. Checks and cash can be collected during
the Sunday morning offering, placed in the drop box in the foyer, or mailed to the
church. Electronic donations can be made online at lcfweb.org, via the “Church
Center App,” or by texting the amount to 84321.

Contact us - We welcome the opportunity to connect with you. Please feel free
to talk with any of the pastors or elders. (Their contact info is in our online
directory.) Call or text the church at 740-490-2121, email secretary@lcfweb.org,
or visit lcfweb.org. For tech/livestream issues, text 740-490-2828.

LCF’s youth group, C4, meets here at the church each Sunday evening from
6-8 pm. Everyone in grades 8-12 is invited. For more info, contact Mike or Karen
Baker.

Upcoming Events:
This Saturday, September 14th: She Dreams Again 5K
Sunday, September 22nd: Outdoor Service
Sunday, September 22nd: Just Our Voices Hymn Sing
Wednesday, October 2nd: RBC Youth Night of Worship

https://lcfweb.churchcenter.com/giving
http://www.lcfweb.org

